MEMORANDUM

February 25, 2009 
TO:
ALL COUNCIL MEMBERS

RE:
HEARING BY THE COMMITTEE ON TECHNOLOGY IN GOVERNMENT

Please be advised that all Council Members are invited to attend a hearing:

Technology in Government is holding a joint hearing on broadband access with the Broadband Advisory Committee

College of Staten Island

Recital Hall at Building 1P / Center for the Arts

2800 Victory Boulevard

Staten Island, NY 10314

The Hearing will be on Thursday, March 5, 2009 beginning at 11:00 a.m.  A van will be leaving City Hall at 10:00 a.m. sharp.

Council Members interested in riding the van should call Jeffrey Baker at 212-788-9193.
Hon. Gail Brewer, Chairperson



Hon. Christine C. Quinn

Committee on Technology in Government

Speaker of the Council

